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Shapiro Installed as Mayor, Weintraub as 
Mayor pro Tem in Annual Calabasas City 

Council Reorganization 
 

On Wednesday, December 14, 2022 the Calabasas City Council held its 
annual reorganization meeting at which David J. Shapiro was named Mayor 
and Alicia Weintraub was installed as Mayor pro Tem. New Councilmember Ed 

Albrecht was sworn in, and James R. Bozajian began his seventh term in 
office. The meeting also included the recognition of outgoing Councilmember 
Mary Sue Maurer.  

“I am honored and feel privileged to have the opportunity to serve our 
community as Mayor for the coming year,” said Shapiro. “I will do my best to 
continue to be a collaborative leader for our city while making a positive 

difference for our residents.” 

“The last few years have been extremely challenging for our City and I am 
excited to move forward and enter a new Calabasas chapter - one in which  I 

can focus even more on policies and projects for our City,” said Weintraub.  

Every year, the Mayor is selected by the City Council from one of its members 

for a one-year term, and serves as the official representative of the City for 
all legislative and ceremonial purposes. The Mayor is the presiding officer at 
City Council meetings and executes legal instruments and documents. In the 

event of the Mayor’s absence, the Mayor pro Tem fills the role until the Mayor 
returns. 

Councilmembers also include Peter Kraut.  
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